
Minutes 
 

Licensing Committee 
 

11th January 2012 
 
Present: 
 
Councillors  Present Councillors Present 
J S Allen Apologies C Gibson Yes 
M J Banthorpe (Chairman) Yes S A Howell Apologies 
J Baugh  Yes H D Johnson Yes 
T G Cunningham Yes J A Pell Yes 
J G J Elliott Yes A F Shelton Yes 
J H G Finbow Yes L S Walters Yes 
M J Fincken No S A Wilson Yes 
M E Galione Yes B Wright Yes 

 
 14 DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST

 
INFORMATION:  There were no interests declared. 

 
15 MINUTES
 
 DECISION:  That the Minutes of the meeting of the Licensing Committee held on 

30th November 2011 be approved as a correct record and signed by the Chairman. 
 
16 QUESTION TIME
 
 INFORMATION:  There were no questions asked or statements made. 
 
17 STREET TRADING CONSENT APPLICATION – QUEENBOROUGH LANE, 

GREAT NOTLEY
 
INFORMATION:  Members of the Committee were advised that an application 
submitted by Mr A Varrow for a Street Trading Consent to sell hot food from a van 
positioned at Queenborough Lane, Great Notley had been withdrawn.  
Representations objecting to the application had been received by the Council. 
 
DECISION:  That the withdrawal of the Street Trading Consent application be noted. 
 

18 ANNUAL MEETING WITH ESSEX POLICE 
 

 INFORMATION:  In accordance with a decision made at a previous meeting of the 
Licensing Committee and the Terms of Reference which had been agreed, Mr S 
Sparrow, Licensing Manager for Essex Police Central Division attended the meeting 
and provided Members with a general, annual update on licensing matters.   
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Councillor Banthorpe, Chairman of the Licensing Committee, welcomed Mr Sparrow 
to the meeting and he invited Mr Sparrow to give his presentation which would be 
followed by a Question and Answer session. 
 
Members of the Committee asked questions which were responded to by Mr 
Sparrow. 
 
In conclusion, Councillor Banthorpe thanked Mr Sparrow for attending the meeting 
and answering Members’ questions. 
 

19 LICENSING ACT 2003 HEARINGS AND APPEALS AND DRIVERS’ PANEL 
MEETINGS - OUTCOMES 

 
 INFORMATION:  Consideration was given to a report on the outcome of recent 
Hearings, reviews and appeals made under the Licensing Act 2003, and the outcome 
of Drivers’ Panel meetings. 
 
DECISION:  That the report on the outcome of recent Hearings, reviews and appeals 
made under the Licensing Act 2003 and the outcome of Drivers’ Panel meetings be 
noted. 
 
 
The meeting closed at 8.00pm. 
 

M J BANTHORPE 
 

(Chairman) 


